
     
     

 
 

 
 

 
 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 1:37:23 PM 

Re: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 

Victoria Espinel 
Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 
Filed via email 

Dear Ms. Espinel: 

I hope that as you review the enforcement of US copyright, you 
consider the needs of scholars as well as those of industry 
representatives. Please ensure that enforcement is limited to current, 
commercially viable intellectual property and does not criminalize 
preservation and access to America's recorded heritage. Access to this 
heritage is vital to musical scholars working on the history and 
cultural significance of America's musical past. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Warfield, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor of Musicology 
University of Maryland 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



